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Christmas Market Place coming

	The fourth annual Christmas Market Place will be coming Nov. 28 to St. Cornelius Elementary School.

It will run from 9 a.m to 3 p.m.

Carol Petrini, a coach at the school, reported there will be more than 46 vendors selling their goods there, and Davis Feed and Farm

Supply will have a selection of Christmas trees. Minions will be there from 11 to 1.

They are still looking for vendors. Anyone interested can contact Petrini at 416-605-8324.
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